

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 10/7/2010 12:53:13 PM
To: Arambula, Don - Edison (Don.Arambula@sce.com); Besa, Athena (ABesa@semprautilities.com); 'Baker, Simon' (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: [Redacted]; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G. (zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov); Yamagata, Joy C. (JYamagata@semprautilities.com); Michelle.Thomas@sce.com (Michelle.Thomas@sce.com); Clinton, Jeanne (jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Revision - IOU request for one last mgmt-level meeting on PPMs before draft resolution

Given Athena's schedule, I can rearrange some meetings and make Thursday before noon work.

Shilpa

From: Besa, Athena [mailto:ABesa@semprautilities.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 9:29 AM
To: 'Baker, Simon'; Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Arambula, Don - Edison
Cc: Yamagata, Joy C.; [Redacted]; Michelle.Thomas@sce.com; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Clinton, Jeanne
Subject: RE: Revision - IOU request for one last mgmt-level meeting on PPMs before draft resolution

Thanks, for responding to us, Simon and Zeny!

Thursday works for me, Wednesday would be my second choice as I can a commitment in LA.

Regards,

Athena

From: Baker, Simon [mailto:simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2010 3:59 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Besa, Athena; Arambula, Don - Edison
Cc: Yamagata, Joy C.; [Redacted]; Michelle.Thomas@sce.com; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Clinton, Jeanne
Subject: Revision - IOU request for one last mgmt-level meeting on PPMs before draft resolution

Hi All,

On second thought, Tuesday 10/12 will not be workable for Zeny and I. So that leaves Wed PM, Thur, or Fri AM. Also, I propose we cancel the Tue 10/12 EE mgmt meeting, and take up any issues that would be on the agenda at the PPM meeting, whenever it

is scheduled. Thoughts?

(Note: Jeanne will be on vacation, so Zeny and I will represent ED.)

Best,
Simon Eilif Baker
Supervisor, Energy Efficiency Planning
Climate Strategies Branch
California Public Utilities Commission - Energy Division
seb@cpuc.ca.gov
415-703-5649

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2010 1:56 PM
To: Baker, Simon; ABesa@semprautilities.com; Don.Arambula@sce.com
Cc: JYamagata@semprautilities.com; [Redacted]; Michelle.Thomas@sce.com; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Clinton, Jeanne
Subject: Re: IOU request for one last mgmt-level meeting on PPMs before draft resolution

Thanks Simon. I'm available Wednesday afternoon and Friday before 1 PM.

Shilpa

From: Baker, Simon <simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Besa, Athena <ABesa@semprautilities.com>; Arambula, Don - Edison <Don.Arambula@sce.com>; Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Cc: Yamagata, Joy C. <JYamagata@semprautilities.com>; [Redacted]; Michelle.Thomas@sce.com <Michelle.Thomas@sce.com>; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G. <zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov>; Clinton, Jeanne <jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov>
Sent: Wed Oct 06 12:26:55 2010
Subject: IOU request for one last mgmt-level meeting on PPMs before draft resolution

Athena, Don, and Shilpa:

We are still in the process of reviewing your response to ED's preliminary proposed PPMs, as modified for any consensus reached at September 20-21 PPM meetings. We are encouraged that this collaborative process appears to be working well. Our review of the IOUs response should be complete by the end of the week.

We are willing to meet with you (just yourselves), as you proposed in your September 30, 2010 transmittal memo. Our understanding is that this would be an in-person meeting here in SF. Please clarify, if not. We think that 3 hours should be sufficient to discuss any remaining points of disagreement.

Here are some possible times to meet next week:

- Tue, 10/12 - 2-5PM (Note: this would tag onto our monthly EE mgmt meeting scheduled 2-3PM)
- Wed, 10/13 - Anytime (Simon has a 1-1:30PM meeting, but could reschedule if necessary)
- Thur, 10/14 - 9AM - 1PM
- Fri, 10/15 - Anytime

Please let us know asap, so that we can block off our calendars. Thanks!

Best,
Simon Eilif Baker
Supervisor, Energy Efficiency Planning
Climate Strategies Branch
California Public Utilities Commission - Energy Division
seb@cpuc.ca.gov
415-703-5649

From: Besa, Athena [mailto:ABesa@semprautilities.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 5:29 PM
To: Baker, Simon; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Clinton, Jeanne
Cc: SRRd@pge.com; Arambula, Don - Edison; Yamagata, Joy C.; [Redacted];
Michelle.Thomas@sce.com
Subject: RE: Extension of IOU PPM Submittal until Thur 2/30

Jeanne, Simon and Zeny,

On behalf of the IOUs, please find attached our cover letter to the accompanying PPM files. There are 2 sets of PPM files, one that contains all the redlined versions (the IOUs provided their responses on the versions provided by ED staff after the 2-day PPM meetings) and a clean version that removes all the red-lines to facilitate reading.

I reiterate our offer to meet with the three of you following our submittal to address any questions/issues. We are committed to providing a decision/resolution at that time to close the loop. We believe this would minimize issues during the AL Resolution process for us.

We appreciate this opportunity to provide feedback on ED's proposed PPMs and look forward to continuing work on finalizing these PPMs.

Regards,

Athena

From: Baker, Simon [mailto:simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2010 3:43 PM
To: Besa, Athena; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Clinton, Jeanne
Cc: SRRd@pge.com; Arambula, Don - Edison; EE Section
Subject: Extension of IOU PPM Submittal until Thur 2/30

All,

Zeny and I just talked after Athena and I talked (for a second time). ED is OK with a one day extension until Thur, 9/30.

Best,
Simon

From: Besa, Athena
To: Baker, Simon; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Clinton, Jeanne
Cc: 'SRRd@pge.com'; Arambula, Don - Edison
Sent: Fri Sep 24 15:24:40 2010
Subject: Re: PPM Submittal

Simon, I realized after I spoke to you that we may not have been on the same page about which Monday we were referring to as my intent was to ask for the Friday extension first and then see if you were interested in a face-to-face after that. That is why I put down the date in my note so we would have the same point of reference.

We are expecting the PM staff to complete their individual program ppms by Sunday. To allow for adequate internal review we are asking for the submittal to go to Friday (an additional 2 days). The follow up meeting would happen if you thought that would be helpful in closing the loop on issues you identify after we submit the response.

I apologize for the misunderstanding and I hope I have clarified our request.

Thank you for the follow-up.

Athena
Athena Besa
Customer Programs Policy & Support Manager
San Diego Gas & Electric
Southern California Gas
(858) 654-1257

From: Baker, Simon <simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Besa, Athena; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G. <zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov>; Clinton, Jeanne <jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov>
Cc: SRRd@pge.com <SRRd@pge.com>; Arambula, Don - Edison
Sent: Fri Sep 24 13:53:17 2010
Subject: RE: PPM Submittal

Athena,

When we spoke today at noon, I understood you to be asking something very different. Here is what I heard: The IOUs would submit their response this Monday (9/27), IOU mgmt folks would meet with ED mgmt in SF this Wednesday (9/29), and make real-time decisions, as necessary, at that time. When we originally talked before the PPM meetings, an IOU response by this Wednesday (9/29) was doable. I was/am potentially open to this.

It sounds like you are (1) asking for an extension until 10/1 and (2) asking for additional dialoge at the IOU-ED mgmt level after the extended deadline.

Do I understand what you are now asking correctly? If so, what has changed?

Best,
Simon

From: Besa, Athena [mailto:ABesa@semprautilities.com]
Sent: Fri 9/24/2010 1:28 PM
To: Baker, Simon; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Clinton, Jeanne
Cc: 'SRRd@pge.com'; Arambula, Don - Edison
Subject: PPM Submittal

Jeanne, Simon, and Zeny,

Monday and Tuesday PPM meetings were very productive with all our groups. As of now all the IOU teams are continuing meetings to develop and finalizing responses to complete the templates.

After they complete their work, our Sr. Mgt will need time to review and approve our response. Therefore we are requesting that we submit our complete response by Friday next week (10/1). We (Shilpa, Don and myself) also offer to meet with the three of you following our submittal to address any questions/issues. We are committed to providing a decision/resolution at that time to close the loop. We believe this would minimize issues during the AL Resolution process for us (not speaking for other parties).

On behalf of Shilpa and Don, we appreciate your kind consideration.

Regards,

Athena
Athena Besa
Customer Programs Policy & Support Manager
San Diego Gas & Electric
Southern California Gas
(858) 654-1257